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COUNCIL MEETING – 24 JULY 2019 
ITEM 6 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Chris Lipthorpe for response by 
the Deputy Leader of the Council and Cabinet Member for Health, Leisure and 
Culture:-  
 

“What are the Councils understandings of the public health concerns against the 5G 
roll out?” 
 

 


